REPUBLIC OF GHANA
MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS AND
REGIONAL INTEGRATION

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

PRESS RELEASE

ACCRA, 3RD JANUARY, 2023 - In view of the COVID-19 situation in China, the Ministry
of Foreign Affairs and Regional Integration wishes to advise the general public 1o take
necessary precautions when travelling to China. As much as possible, only essential travel
should be undertaken, until further notice.

Furthermore, Government has decided that, with effect from Friday 6th January, 2023, all
persons travelling from China to Ghana will now have to produce a 48 hour negative PCR test
and undergo mandatory antigen testing at the point of entry free of charge until further notice.
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